Thythorn Field
Primary School

Thursday 16" January 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

Years 1 — 6 Film Night — Tuesday 25" February 2025

Back by popular request, Thythorn Film Night! This event will be raising money towards much
needed school resources.

e The film will be hosted straight after school.
e We are planning to do two separate films and have the children in two different areas.
o KS1-Llady and the Tramp
o KS2 - Gnomeo and Juliet
e The children will be dismissed from different areas. Years 1+ 2 from Year 2 door, KS2 from
their doors as normal at 5.15pm.
e We will be charging £3.50 for the cost of entry, a snack and a juice. Please make sure your
child has their water bottle in school.
e Notickets will be given out, but please make a payment via Scopay by Friday 14" February
to ensure your child will have a place on the night.

Please complete the details below if your child would like to come by Friday 14" February, to enable
us to plan for this event.

Many thanks,
The Thythorn Team

Year 1-6 Film night — Tuesday 25 February 2025

Name
Class

Dietary requirements:

Contact number on the night:



